
 

 

 

6th September 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/guardians,      
 
The Bacon’s Pupil Charter 
  
I am very pleased to announce at the start of the new academic year that we are launching the Bacon’s Pupil Charter for all 
year groups. Having been designed with student and staff input, the Charter sets out a core offer of opportunities for Bacon’s 
students throughout their school career. The Charter focusses on developing the personal excellence of our students 
through opportunities that take place outside of the classroom and works in partnership with an ambitious enrichment 
offer. 
  
The Charter is linked to our well-established rewards system and students will achieve positive points for meeting Charter 
points. A full link to the Charter can be found on the College website here and an updated offer of enrichment and extra-
curricular opportunities will soon also be available to view here. 
  
Keep an eye out for weekly year group newsletters from Heads of Year that will celebrate successes both within and beyond 
the classroom and provide details of upcoming opportunities for respective year groups. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 

James Wilson 
Principal 
 
 
  

https://www.baconscollege.co.uk/how-we-learn/education-with-character/pupil-charter

